
February 5,2005 

Johnny B. Dodd 
Jamie L. Dodd 
35221 Silver Oak. Drive 
Leesburg, FL 34788 

Director, Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 050028-WU 

Direct or: 

This letter is in opposition to the transfer of our water system in the Silver Oaks 
Subdivision, fkom the existing owner, RTG Properties, to Rahtree Utilities, IC. 

When we purchased our property in the Silver Oaks Subdivision, prior to building our 
home, we were told that we would not incur monthly charges for water service. The 
realtor contracted by RTG to sell the land informed us that we would pay a one time 
hook-up fee for our water service. When we built our home in the summer and fall. of 
1989 we paid RTG Properties $900.00 to hook up and start our water service. We had 
total confidence this was the only payment that would ever be needed. 
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